
Dear Irvine Park Railroad Friends, 

 

Irvine Park Railroad and Wheel Fun Rentals® at Irvine Park bike and paddle boat 

rentals will reopen this Thursday, May 21, 2020 during the following hours:  

 

Train Rides 

Weekdays: 10:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Weekends: 10:00 am - 6:00 pm 

 

Wheel Fun Rentals at Irvine Park Bike and Paddle Boat Rentals 

Weekdays: 10:00 am - 5:00 pm 

Weekends: 10:00 am - 7:00 pm 

  

We would like to assure you that we have worked hard to open a clean 
and safe environment for all visitors. We will take and enforce the following measures: 
 
- All staff are required to wear face masks and gloves. 
- Visitors must stay at a distance of 6' apart. 
- Hand sanitizer stations will be provided. 
- The train benches, bikes and paddle boats will be wiped down after every use. 
 
Please note that due to all of the changes we are taking to create a safe environment, 
you may experience longer wait times. We appreciate your patience and understanding 
as we reopen. 
 
We look forward to serving you and the community at a safe distance. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Your Friends at Irvine Park Railroad 


